

Warsaw 21-st November, 2017

The Council of European Geodetic Surveyors Rue du Nord 76 BE-1000 Brussels Belgium

MR Vasile Chiriac Secretary General

Dear Sir

I am writing on behalf of Polska Geodezja Komercyjna (eng. Polish Commercial Geodesy) to inform you that in accordance to Section II, Article 6 of CLGE's statutes we resign form the CLGE's ,e,bership, from the date 31-st December 2017.

The decision of your resignation was undertaken after long discussion during Polish Commercial Geodesy's Council meeting on 21st of December 2017. We are very sad that after so many years we have to leave CLGE.

We wish you and whole CLGE many successes in your activities and hope to meet again in future.

Yours sincenerly

Waldemar Klocel Jewes

President of the Board